
-----Original Message-----
From: Stephen McMann [mailto:stephen.mcmann@avhnh.org] 
Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 8:30AM 
To: Bernstein, Barbara; David Kyle 
Subject: AVH Best Management Practices 

Dear Ms. Bernstein 

I am writing on behalf of Androscoggin Valley Hospital in order to provide a clarification regarding DE 14-
296, Application for Certification as a REC Eligible Facility, which you received on October 24, 2014. We 
would like to clarify that it shall be our policy to implement Best Management Practices which are 
consistent with the recommendations in the report titled "Emission Controls for Small Wood-Fired 
Boilers" prepared for the United States Forest Service, Western Forest Leadership Coalition by RSG, Inc., 
May 2010. 

Sincerely 

Stephen McMann 

Stephen McMann 
Director of Facilities 
Androscoggin Valley Hospital 
59 Page Hill Road 
Berlin, NH 03570 
603-326-5681 


